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Purpose

Safety with Respect

This presentation will provide a summary of a review of known Internal Affairs 
cases containing a component of potential bias and the investigation findings:

• AIM has a “possible bias” field which allows for the capacity to track 
cases containing a component of potential bias.

• The Internal Affairs Division is in the process of manually reviewing 
and identifying cases using AIM to track cases that may contain 
components of potential bias. 

• To date only a limited review has been conducted identifying cases 
between 2019 to present that contain components of potential bias. 
The list of cases reviewed in this presentation is not comprehensive. 

• Simultaneously, the Internal Affairs Division is working with DPA and 
the Controller’s Office to complete an audit which includes a review of 
Internal Affairs cases containing components of potential bias and 
findings of bias.
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• Of the 22 cases identified which may contain components of potential bias 
since 2019, 12 cases originated from the Internal Affairs Division Quarterly 
Bias Audit.

• Additionally, beginning January 1, 2023, the Department will be required to 
report cases involving serious misconduct, including cases containing 
allegations demonstrating bias, to California POST under Senate Bill 2.
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